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Photo/Video Declination 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
The Wappingers Central School District, its schools and departments regularly publish 
instructional or informative text, photographs, original artwork, or other creative resources on its 
Internet web sites [www.WappingersSchools.org], district controlled social media accounts, in 
local newspapers and on cable television programs.  
 
Information about your child, including photographs and/or videos containing your child may be 
published. In addition, photos/videos of students taken throughout the school year may be 
randomly placed in printed and online versions of district publications as well as shared with the 
media. 
 
Should you wish to decline and NOT permit your child’s photo and/or video to be shared, please 
complete the form below and return it to the Principal’s Office at the opening of school. 
 
Please note, if you permit your child’s photo/video to be shared, you do NOT have to 
complete/return this form. 
 
If you have any questions, please call your child’s school. 
 
 
 

Photo and Video Declination Form 
 
I elect NOT to have any photos or videos of my child used in District publications, media 
releases, on the District website or its social media page. This form must be filled out completely 
to ensure that your child’s information is kept private.  Please print clearly. 
 
  
Child’s Full Name _______________________ School and Grade ________________________ 
  
Parent / Guardian Full Name (Printed) ______________________________________________ 
 
Signature of Parent / Guardian _____________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Telephone Number: _______________________________ Date: _____________ 
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